Mariana Tupper
Yarmouth
LD 1979

I write to OPPOSE L.D. 1979.
There is nothing helpful in this proposed legislation. It would only confuse procedures
for managing the state’s waterways and fisheries.

Instead of “tangling the ropes”, we need to keep our ropes “coiled and ready for use”.
This means giving ongoing attention to water quality, fisheries, and people’s projects
on Or near rivers.

Thank goodness for Ed Muskie!



